
 

Westacre Infant School  
Finchfield Hill, Finchfield, Wolverhampton WV3 9EP 

Telephone: 01902 558532 Email: westacreinfantschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk 

Year 2 Virtual Christmas Concert 

Dear Parents and Carers of Year 2 children, 

Your children have been invited to take part in a ‘Virtual Christmas Sing-Along’. 
This has been organised by the Music Service in Wolverhampton and this is a 
great opportunity for the children to do something special. 

The children will be video recorded by our staff singing a Christmas song and 
this will be sent to the Music School and be used on their YouTube Channel. 
Many schools will be taking part and the hope is for a Virtual Live Christmas 
Concert, to take place on Monday 14th December at 10:30 a.m. The video will 
also be available to view after this on the Music Service YouTube Channel. 

This is an exciting opportunity, not only for the children, but also for friends and 
families to watch many young people across the City be part of something 
musical.  

If you do not want your child to be part of the video footage then you must 
confirm this in an email to westacreinfantschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk by 
Tuesday 1st December 2020 4:00 p.m. We will be filming the children on 
Wednesday 2nd December 2020. 

Thank you in advance for your continued support, 

K Pearson 

Mrs K Pearson  

Music Leader  
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